
Sadly Annette Gidman has left Forestfield Estate and moved home
so we wish her all the best  in her new venture and thank her for all
the hard work she put into the estate as a director over the years.

We have welcomed several new volunteers  onto Forestfield
Committee this year and always welcome residents to join and help
where they can.

As a voluntary management  we are running low on both committee
directors and committee volunteers. So .. whether you are handy
with accounts, great with organising paperwork or just able to walk
to hand out information to residents..  help is always welcome!

Please keep in mind if we cannot keep the committee on a
voluntary basis within the estate, the contract will have to be passed
to a paid company to manage which in turn will spike our yearly
maintenance fees which we do not want as we already keep this at
bare minimum.

Contact one of us to come along to a  meeting if you are interested
in helping out, we are all a friendly bunch!


